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Almonds 
 
The Almond Board of California released their October 2016 Almond Industry Position 
Report on Tuesday evening 8th November, with shipments of 235.5 million lbs, a 45% 
increase  over  last  year’s  162.5  million  lbs.  The  shipment  figure  was  close  to  the  
number we expected, though it’s still a remarkable increase in shipments. This is 
historically the largest amount ever shipped in a single month by California (previous 
all  time  record  was  228  million  lbs  in  October  2013).  We  have  now  seen  record  
shipments…. 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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